
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Friday,	19	May	2017	
11:58:52	AM	
	
As	an	aged	Pensioner	who	purchased	a	solar	system	to	both	help	the	ecology	and	
save	the	future	of	our	plant,	I	request	you	consider	the	following.	
Please	increase	the	tariff	we	receive	for	feeding	solar	power	back	to	the	grid	in	
line	with	the	cost	of	electricity	purchased.	
Some	older	pensioners	cannot	afford	to	pay	the	higher	cost	of	electricity	and	may	
go	cold	this	Winter.	
Thank	you.	
	
Diane	McLauchlan		

	
Postcode:	2529	
	
	




